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Comments: Please consider not allowing cattle to graze in the National Forest. This delicate ecosystem is being
destroyed by overuse. Cattle trample, rut the land inviting influx of noxious weeds, silt the stream, bring
abundance of flies. Please be "Good Stewards" of the land, (forest) return to awareness programs.



